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Advance ticket sales are now over for The Southern Regional Theatre Company presentation of The Addams 

Family.    Remaining tickets may be purchased at the door on the night of each performance when the box office opens at 

6:00 pm. The show opens on Wednesday, February 24th and will run for four nights with the final performance on Saturday, 

February 27th.  All shows are at 7:00 pm.  Ticket prices are $10 for adults and $8 for students.       

 

Attention 7
th
 Graders:  Our 8

th
 grade trip to Washington, DC in the fall is scheduled for October 13-14, 2016.  We 

will have three payment options.  The first payment for this trip is due on March 1. 

Option #1 - $380.00 due on March 1 

Option #2 - $190.00 due on March 1 and June 1  

Option #3 - $95.00 due March 1, April 4, May 2, and June 1 

All money must be paid in full by June 1, 2016.  Please make your check payable to Southern Regional Middle 

School.   

Attention Honor Roll Students:  Do you like to ski or snowboard?  Jack Frost/Big Boulder has 

once again given us FREE Ski Passes for our honor roll students.  If you are on the honor roll list, come 

down to the main office to claim your FREE ski pass and enjoy a day on the slopes!  Congratulations!! 

 

There will be a Leo Club meeting for Tuesday, February 23 in room B-1. Please see Mrs. Beirne if 

you cannot attend. You will receive your pass for the yearbook picture at the meeting. 

 
There will be a Builder’s Club meeting in room A-5 on Tuesday, February 23, after school. 

 
Our Spring Gertrude Hawk fundraiser will continue until February 28.  Top seller prize is $150, 
second top seller prize is $100 & there will be 3 lottery winner prizes of $25 gift certificates.  If you 
did not receive a brochure in the mail, see Mrs. Cheeseman in the AV office across from the media 
center.  Good luck selling! 
 
This is the last week of intramurals, please be sure to attend if you need days to qualify 

for the picnic!  Intramurals will be held again on Wednesday this week, please sign up 

the morning of if you are interested. 

 
The Math Team meeting for Tuesday, February 23 is cancelled.  Our next meeting 

will be Tuesday, February 29. 
 

What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


